
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Kurdistan Islamic Movement’s Delegation, headed by Mr.
Ihsan Al-Sheikh Ali

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  met  the  Kurdistan  Islamic

Movement’s  Delegation,  headed  by  Mr.  Ihsan  Al-Sheikh  Ali,  14/2/2023,  and  discussed  the

political landscape development in Iraq, as well as the relationship between the Federal

Government and the Regional Government. His Eminence reiterated the importance of conceding to

the public interest and supporting the current government to achieve the Iraqi people’s

aspirations in all their colors.


